
 

 

 
I note that the consultation to vary MNO 3.4-3.8GHz licences closes (somewhat strangely) on 
Sunday. 
 
It is probably stating the obvious, but Vodafone supports the licence variations as set out by 
Ofcom.  It may be appropriate to further vary the licences in light of 5G frame structures, but this 
will be best undertaken once the eventual licensees of the 3.6GHz band are known. 
 
I note that the consultation makes reference in para 5.3 to changes in Schedule 2 of Annex 1, when 
the correct reference should be Schedule 1.  I hope that this procedural/editorial error won’t delay 
the revision of the licences. 
 
Regards 
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The future is exciting.  
Ready?  
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